
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 1/22/2013 3:59:28 PM 
To: Julie Halligan (julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov) (julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: irma.ramos@cpuc.ca.gov (irma.ramos@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: Possibility of an encroachment issue meeting? 

Julie 

Hope you are on the road to recovery. Seems like there is so much illness right now and it 
takes 10 days to recover regardless. So my guess is you are still feeling crummy. 

Jane and I had a quick conversation with Gen Hagan last Thursday in your absence. He said he 
would be gone much of the next couple weeks but that we should meet with you when you are 
able for the purpose of closing in on the final plan of action. 

I'm copying Irma to keep her in the loop on the request. 

Thanks 

Laura 
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